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Dear Lawmakers: 

 

We must protect the FREEDOM so hard won by previous generations of our 

countrymen and women.  We have fought and died to have freedom of thought and it 

is WE WHO MUST STAND AGAINST BOOK BANS NOW. 

 

We cannot allow fringe, crazed groups to impose censorship upon our children or us, 

just because of their deluded thoughts. 

 

Everyone must be allowed to read what they will and should not be kept from books 

others might deem inappropriate.  Those that demand book bans are themselves 

guilty as sin for no human is free of it.  The rise of extremist views in our nation must 

be overcome NOW.  You can make the difference in a child's consciousness and life 

by voting YES on SB 1583. 

 

SAY NO TO BOOK BANDS - PROTECT OUR LIBRARIES AND FREE THOUGHT!!! 


